
 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION AND ELECTION FACTS 

 

Thirty days residency is required.  You may register to voting in the 

County Clerk’s Office, Miller County Courthouse, 4th and Laurel 

Streets, 870-774-1501. 

The election for the Board of Directors occurs every two years on 

the national general election date in November.  The directors serve 

four-year terms.  Three positions are open at one election date and 

four positions are open at the next election.  The elections are non-

partisan.   

Candidates must be a resident of the City for 30 days, be a qualified 

elector, at least21 years of age, and reside within the ward for which 

the candidate is running. 

To file for office, a petition supporting the candidacy of each 

candidate must be filed with the City Clerk not more than 102 days, 

nor less than 81 days before the general election by twelve o’clock 

noon. 

More specific information about filing may be obtained by 

contacting the City Clerk at 870-779-4995 or emailing 

heather.soyars@txkusa.org. 


